419 McDowell Street, Asheville, NC 28803
828-350-2500 FAX 828-255-5316

Asheville High School School of Inquiry and Life Sciences

To: AHS and SILSA Staoff, Students, and Parents
Date: December 12th, 2022
Re: Graduation

Greetings 2023 Graduates,

We are pleased to announce the date of the 2023 Graduation. This will be an entire community
celebration. A celebration of you, the 2023 Graduates.

This year our Graduation will again be held on our gorgeous campus. It will be in the evening of
Saturday, June 10th. The rain date will be the evening of Sunday, June 11th.

Here is list of important dates to finish up this year:
May 26th: Exams for year-long classes begin

June Sth: Exams for semester-long classes begin
June 9th: Last day of school/last day of exams
June 10th: Graduation (PM)

June 11th: Graduation rain date (PM)

Please know that all the above dates are subject to change due to calendar changes resulting from
adverse weather. There will be further information coming out after spring break.

Thank you and have a great day,

Sincerely,
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Derek Edwards, Principal, Asheville High School Nicole Cush, Principal, SILSA



